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TRAFFIC ADVISORY 
 

July 8th, 2020 

 
ISLAND HIGHWAY  

Colwood Interchange to Shoreline Dr 

 
Please be advised that the Town of View Royal will be carrying out paving on Island 
Highway from the Colwood Interchange to Shoreline Dr on Wednesday, July 8th, 2020. 
Lane closures with alternating traffic between 9:00am to 3:00pm will be in effect.  This 
work is weather dependent.  
 
Expect delays. The use of an alternate route is recommended. 
 
Emergency vehicles will be treated with utmost priority and will have immediate access as 
required. Traffic control persons will be situated in the work zone to assist pedestrians and 
cyclists. 
 
We ask that you lower your speed and use caution when travelling through the work zone. 
 
 

 


